
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Statement from Seven West Media Limited 
 

Reports of approach from Prime 
 

22 September 2017 – To keep the market informed regarding reports of talks with Prime Media, Seven West 

Media confirms that there was a conceptual proposal received from Prime but that this did not result in any 
agreement. Seven West Media has discussions with its affiliate when appropriate on various matters of common 

interest. 

 
 


